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Instructions for using 

this Template 

Your By-line 

To keep these instructions, choose Print 

from the File menu. Press Enter to print 

the template. Replace the sample text 

with your own text to create a 

newsletter. 

Using Styles in this Template  

To change the style of any paragraph, 

select the text by positioning your cursor 

anywhere in the paragraph. Select a 

Style from the drop-down Style list at 

the top-left of your screen. Press Enter 

to accept your choice. 

The styles available in this template 

allow you to change the look of your 

headlines and other text. The following 

is a list of some common styles and their 

uses. 

Body Text – Use this style for the 

regular text of your articles. 

Byline – Use this style for the name of 

an article’s author. 

Calendar Head – Use this style to type a 

second level heading in a sidebar article. 

Calendar Subhead – Use this style to 

type a third level heading in a sidebar 

article. 

Calendar Text – Use this style to type 

the text in a sidebar article. 

Calendar Title – Use this style to type 

first-level headings in a sidebar article. 

Footer – Use this style to type repeating 

text at the bottom of each page. 

Heading1 – Use this style to create 

headlines for each article. 

Heading2 – Use this style to create 

section headings in an article. 

Jump To and Jump From – Use these 

styles to indicate that an article 

continues on another page.  

Using Columns 

Your By-line 

Most of the articles in this newsletter 

were created using Word’s column 

feature. You can change the look of 

your newsletter by customizing the 

columns in this document. In order to 

work with columns, Word must be set to  
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The United Methodist Women invite everyone to their 

annual Christmas Dinner and Program on Thursday evening, 

December 6.  There will be a catered dinner at 6:00 in 

Philhower Chapel for which a free will offering will be 

collected.  Reservations are required and can be made by 

contacting the Church Office by phone or email, by marking 

it on the yellow sheets or using the sign-up sheet in the back 

of the church.  The concert will begin at 7:30 in the 

Sanctuary with the Rutherford High School Select Choir 

sharing holiday selections arranged by Tricia Blanchard.  All 

are welcome to come and enjoy a festive evening of 

Christmas music and fellowship. 
 

 
 

 

Our church offers two 

different opportunities on 

Christmas Eve to celebrate the 

birth of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

 

 

The Family Service 
will be held at 4:00 p.m.  It will include the lighting of the Advent 

and Christ Candles, carols, scripture, and feature a children’s 

Christmas musical entitled “Out Standing in the Field.”  While this 

service may be less formal, all of the children and youth make it 

very special! 

The Traditional Service 
will be held at 11:00 p.m., with prelude music featuring our Wesley 

Ringers, soloists, and Chancel Choir beginning at 10:30 p.m.  The 

service will include carols, scriptures, music by the Choir and 

Ringers, a Christmas sermon, and the Service of Candlelighting at 

midnight.  This is a lovely and moving service that brings peace and 

joy to the heart! 

 Whichever service fits your schedule or style, we hope you'll 

come with family and friends to sing "Joy to the world! The Lord is 

come!" 
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page layout view. 

Changing Column Size 

If your document is divided into 

sections, click in the section you want to 

change. Drag the column marker on the 

horizontal ruler. If you can't widen a 

column because an adjacent column is 

in the way, reduce the width of the 

adjacent column first. 

If the column widths are equal, all of the 

columns change. If the column widths 

are unequal, only the column you are 

adjusting changes. To switch between 

columns of equal and unequal width and 

specify exact measurements for column 

widths and spacing, use the Columns 

command on the Format menu. 

Changing the Number of Columns 

To change the number of columns for 

the entire document, click Select All on 

the Edit menu. To change the number of 

columns for part of the document, select 

the text. To change the number of 

columns for existing sections, click in 

the section or select multiple sections. 

Click Columns on the Format menu and 

then enter the number of columns you 

want. 

Adding Vertical Lines between 

Columns 

If your document is divided into 

sections, click in the section you want to 

change. On the Format menu, click 

Columns. Select the Line Between 

check box.  

Creating a Heading that Spans 

Columns 

If your text isn't already formatted in 

columns, create the columns. In page 

layout view, select the heading text. 

Choose Columns from the Format 

menu, and then click One. 

Forcing the Start of a New Column  

Click where you want to start the new 

column. On the Insert menu, click 

Break. Click Column Break. Word 

moves the text that follows the insertion 

point to the top of the next column. 

Balancing Column Length 

If your text is not already formatted in 

columns, create the columns. In page 

layout view, click at the end of the 

columns you want to balance. On the 

Insert menu, click Break. Click 

Continuous. Word inserts a continuous 

section break, which balances the text 

equally among the columns. 

If you want to force a new page to start 

after the balanced columns, click after 

the continuous section break and then 

insert a manual page break.  

Removing Columns 

If your document is divided into 

sections, click in the section or select 

multiple sections you want to change. 

Choose Columns from the Format 

menu, and then click One. 

Formatting Text 

Boxes 

Type your sub-heading here 

Your By-line 

You can change the look of a linked text 

box by applying color, shading, borders, 

and other formatting. If you want to 

format all the text boxes in an article, 

you must format them individually. 

Select the text box and double click its 

border. If you want to change the color 

or borders on a text box, choose the 

Colors and Lines tab. To change the 

size, scale, or rotation, click the Size 

tab. To change the position of the text 

box on the page, click the Position Tab. 

If you have other text surrounding the 

text box, and want to change the way 

the text wraps around it, click the 

Wrapping tab. 

 

 

Holiday Greetings to All of You! 

 

   Yes, it's getting to be that time!  The bustle of  

activity is just beginning in preparation for  

Christmas marking the birth of our Lord Jesus  

Christ! 

 To emphasize the spiritual dimension of the holiday season, your 

church has been making plans for months.  We have developed an exciting 

and inspiring schedule of experiences.  Additional information for all of the 

following seasonal events can be found in this issue of the Vincent Voice. 

 The focal point of the Advent season will be our Sunday worship 

services, as it should be.  This year, I will be preaching about “Christmas 

Gifts That Won’t Break” which God gives to us in this season with the 

greatest one being the Christ child.  It is based on a book by James Moore 

that will be used by our Advent study groups as well – see the insert page 

for more info on the three study group options.  Each worship service will 

include the lighting of the Advent Candles by one of our church “families” 

and special music by our choirs.  There will also be special highlights each 

week: the Greening of the Church, an Advent Communion, and the 

presentation of our White Gifts. 

 Advent will also be sprinkled with some other special seasonal 

seasonings.  On December 2, we will have a Christmas Family Night with a 

covered dish supper, crafts for the children, and a visit from Santa.  This 

will be followed that evening by our annual Living Nativity reenacting the 

birth of Jesus in a stable setting on our church lawn.  On Thursday evening, 

December 6, we will have our annual Christmas Dinner and Concert 

presented by the United Methodist Women, featuring the Rutherford Select 

Choir directed by our Tricia Blanchard.  After lunch on Sunday, December 

16, we’ll go Christmas Caroling to our homebound members. 

 Finally, on Christmas Eve, we will welcome the baby Jesus anew 

into our world and into our hearts.  The Family Service will be at 4:00 and 

will feature a children’s Christmas musical entitled “Out Standing in the 

Field.”  The Traditional Service will be at 11:00 p.m., featuring our Chancel 

Choir, our Wesley Ringers, and the Service of Candlelighting.  Once again, 

the Chancel Choir, Soloists, and Wesley Ringers will provide the Prelude 

Music for the Christmas Eve service starting at 10:30. 

 There will also be numerous opportunities to share the miracle of 

Christmas with those in need.  Some of these include our White Gift 

program for children in need, the Mitten Tree, Christmas Greetings for 

World Hunger, Alternative Giving for the Tanzania Project, and our Care 

Kitchen on December 29. 

 With anticipation and reverence and gratitude, let us “prepare the 

way of the Lord.” 

 

Peace and Goodwill, 

Rev. Dave 

 
 

. 

. 

. 

Church Life 

 

 

 

 

Advent begins this year on 

December 2.  Advent is a 

season of reflection and 

repentance as we prepare to 

receive the gift of the Christ 

child.  We will begin the 

journey to Christmas with the 

lighting of the first of the four 

candles on our Advent 

Wreath, the “Greening of the 

Church,” and with scriptures, 

songs, a homily and Holy 

Communion.  Join us as we 

set off together for the manger 

in Bethlehem and its special 

gift to us all. 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 
JANUARY 

6 Epiphany Sunday 

 De-decorate the church 

13 Dedication of Church  

Leaders 

13-27 Interfaith Hospitality  

Network 

20 Human Relations  

Sunday  

 

 
FEBRUARY 

3  Souper Bowl Sunday 

 UMYF Hoagie Sale 

10 Boy Scout Sunday 
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The rest of this is placeholder text. As 

with the rest of the newsletter, just select 

it and overwrite it with your own 

content. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. 

This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text This is 

placeholder text.  

This is placeholder text.  This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text.  

This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. 

 

This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text.  

This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. 

Inserting and Editing 

Pictures 

Your By-line 

You can replace the pictures in this 

template with your company's art. Select 

the picture you want to replace, point to 

Picture in the Insert menu, and click 

From File. Choose a new picture and 

then click Insert. Select the Link to File 

box if you don’t want to embed the art 

in the newsletter. This is a good idea if 

you need to minimize your file size. 

Embedding a picture adds significantly 

to the size of the file. You might want to 

consider embedding a picture if file size 

is not an issue and you use a picture in 

every edition of your newsletter. 

To edit a picture, click on it to activate 

the Picture toolbar. You can use this 

toolbar to adjust brightness and contrast, 

change line properties and crop the 

image. 

You can also use the Format Picture 

dialog box to edit a picture. To open it, 

select the picture, click the right mouse 

button, and click Format Picture. You 

can change the size and position of the 

apicture, crop it, adjust the brightness 

and contrast, and change the text 

wrapping. The pictures in this template 

use the tight wrapping style. 

For more detailed editing, double-click 

on the graphic to activate the drawing 

layer, where you can group or ungroup 

picture objects, re-color, or delete 

objects. 

This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This 

isplaceholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is  

placeholder text. This is placeholder 

text. This is placeholder text. This is 

placeholder text.  

Stewardship Campaign  

Reminder 

 
Many members and friends of our  
congregation received information in October and November about our 2019 
{ǘŜǿŀǊŘǎƘƛǇ tǊƻƎǊŀƳΥ άGrowΦέ  ²Ŝ ǘƘŀƴƪ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƻf you who have returned 
ȅƻǳǊ 9ǎǘƛƳŀǘŜǎ ƻŦ DƛǾƛƴƎ /ŀǊŘǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ōŜŜƴ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ Řƻ 
so yet, we sincerely ask you prayerfully do so as soon as possible.  We have 
received so many blessings from the Lord.  May our hearts overflow with 
gratiǘǳŘŜ ƛƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΩǎ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ƻǳǊ ±ƛƴŎŜƴǘ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ 
Church. 
 

We have ordered 
devotional guides to help us 
grow through the Advent season.  
ά!ŘǾŜƴǘΥ ŀ /ŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ƻŦ 
5ŜǾƻǘƛƻƴǎέ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 
table in the Narthex.  

Also, the Advent-themed November/December Upper Room devotional 
guide is in the bookrack in the front vestibule.  Pick one or more up and 
make this a more meaningful journey to Bethlehem and the manger of 
our Lord Jesus Christ. 
 

Christmas Solace Service – 

December 12 

 

The Nutley Clergy Fellowship 

invites you to Christmas 

Solace Service on Tuesday 

evening, December 18 at 7:30 

pm at the Holy Trinity 

Lutheran Church. Not 

everyone is filled with “holiday 

cheer” this time of year, due to 

their personal life 

circumstances. This service 

will provide a time of 

reflection, music and prayers 

for those who need, beyond the 

veneer of a “Merry Christmas”, 

a word of hope and promise 

from God in the darkness that 

seems to surround them. We 

look forward to sharing this 

evening with you.  

HTLC is located at 158 

Vreeland Avenue in Nutley. 
 

DEADLINE FOR 
JANUARY  

VINCENT VOICE 
Articles for the January 2019 
Vincent Voice will be due on 

Saturday, December 15, 
2018.  Articles should be 

emailed to Wendy Whiteside, 
wendyw5000@yahoo.com 
and to the church office, 
vincentumc@verizon.net. 

Articles may also be mailed or 
dropped off at the church 
office or faxed to 973-667-

8765 but emailed copies are 
preferred, if possible, as it 

makes formatting the Vincent 
Voice easier. 

 

 

 

 

Offering for Wild Fires 
 

The two horrific wild fires in California have claimed several dozen lives 

and hundreds of homes.  The United Methodist Committee on Relief is 

already at work assisting displaced families.   

UMCOR already awarded an emergency grant of $10,000 to The California-Nevada 

Conference of the United Methodist Church to support relief efforts. UMCOR staff 

is directly engaged with the annual conference to determine additional opportunities 

to provide support and aid impacted communities. 

You can make a donation to assist with these efforts through our church in 

any envelope marked “Wild Fires.”  Let us also continue to offer our 

prayers. 
 

 

mailto:wendyw5000@yahoo.com
mailto:vincentumc@verizon.net
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 2 Andrew Hunter 
 3 Leah Kries 
 4  Diane Schwier 
 6  Katherine Blair 
 7 Ciara Brown 
10 Logan Goode 
 Zachary Maichuk 
11 Diane Alston 
12 Tatum Pied 
13 David Caithness 
14  Debbie Slattery 
18 Hannah Longo 
20  Alexandra Phillips 
 Alexis Phillips 
22 Scott Dzuira 
23 Evelyn Hosking 
25 Mary Simmons 
26 Gregory Zappia 
28 Brendan Gashke 
29 Max Groeger 
 Stephanie Tangora 

 

19 Christine and Jim Novotny 
27 Bill & Bette-Ann Rebenack
  

 

Justin Bakal 
Matthew Basile 
Kenneth Bratten 
Aaron Cameron 
Joseph Craige 
Eric Dietrich 
Justin Fonyi 

 

PRAYER LIST 
  

 

Cyndi De Kovessey 
Family of Maria DePiro 
Lynn DeVoe 
Carlos Docouto 
Katherine Doolittle 
John V. Freda 
Family of Joseph  
    Fucetola, Jr. 
Ruth Fucetola 
JoAnn Tamburino- 
    Gills 
Family of Tom Goode 
Donna McNaughton 
Colin McNiff 
Melinda Machande 
David Maichuk 
Larraine Matera 
Frankie Matteo 
Matto Family 
Robert Meidling   

Church Family & Friends 

 
Silas Mountsier 
Gary Nye 
hΩ.ǊƛŜƴ CŀƳƛƭȅ 
John Olsen 
Orvy 
Family of Shia Podeszwa 
Mary Ellen Purvis 
Bill Rebenack 
Family of Carol Redner 
John Salisbury, Jr. 
Diane Schmolze 
Arline Stevens 
Roseann Stevens 
Family of Angela Tamuzza 
Johanna Tan 
Cathie Tedesco 
Dennis Thibaudeau 
Family of Mike Trezza 
Karen Troup 
Lillian & Nicholas Weegor 
 
 
 
 Dennis Kirk 

Antone Leonard 
Lt. Matthew McDonald 
R. T. Morgan 
Monty Morrow 
Michael Nocera 
Eric Oberndorf 

In the Military 

Jonathan Raia 
Michael Rawcliffe 
Christine Spafford 
Austin Tooney 
Jarred Young 
   

  

All those affected by  
 war in their land  

Gertrude Johns Allston 
Bob Anderson 
Family of Shirley Bell 
Linda Bermudez 
John Breault 
Morgan Brennan 
Evelyn Rossetti-Brown 
Linda Buset 
Butch Buset 
Doug Canova 
Tony Card 
Arlene Carey 
John Colglazier 
Bob Cook 
Peter Cooper 
Joe Crocco 
Genevieve Cugini 
Minerva Davis 

EAGLE SCOUTS 
Joshua Kuczek and Charles 

Scorsone received their BSA Eagle 

Awards on Sunday afternoon, 

November 18 from Troop 22.  The 

rank of Eagle is the highest level to 

be achieved for Boy Scouts.  

Congratulations and blessings on 

both young men! 
 

New MEMBERS 
 

We received five new members 

into our church on November 

18.  Sharon Lautenbacher, 

Mike and Katie Marsala, and 

Bill and Bette-Ann Rebenack 
transferred their memberships 

from other churches.  We 

welcome them and look forward 

to walking and growing in faith 

and service together! 
 

 

[See photo on Left] 
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Letõs òDecorateó the  

¢ƘŜ άaƛǘǘŜƴ ¢ǊŜŜέ ƛǎ ŀ ƭƻƴƎ- 

time tradition at our church.   

Each year, winter clothing  

articles are collected by  

putting them on an artificial Christmas tree.  This year, articles 

will be placed on the Mitten Tree from December 1st through 

December 16th.  ¢ƘŜ άaƛǘǘŜƴ ¢ǊŜŜέ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƭƻŎŀǘed inside the 

front entrance of the church.  Please bring unused mittens, 

gloves, hats, scarves, etc. and place them on the tree.  Those 

articles will be donated locally and to CUMAC, our United 

Methodist mission in Paterson, for distribution to people in 

need. 

 

Christmas Sunday 

December 30 
Many people think that the Sunday 
before Christmas is Christmas 
Sunday.  This is not true because 
that Sunday is the fourth and last 
Sunday in Advent!  Christmas 
Sunday is the first Sunday on or 
after Christmas!  On that Sunday, we 
sing a lot of joyous carols, light the  

Advent and Christ Candles, and share some Christmas 
stories.  It is fun and informal and a true family 
celebration of the wonder and love of Christmas.  If 
ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƻǿƴΣ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ŜƴƧƻȅ ǘƘƛǎ ŘŜƭƛƎƘǘŦǳƭ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜΗ   

 
 

  

 

 

 Invite a Friend to Church! 

Late November and all of December are terrific 

times to invite someone to come to church with 

you.  In the midst of the Thanksgiving and 

Christmas seasons, people are more mindful of 

the place of spirituality in our world and in their 

lives.  They are, then, more receptive to an 

invitation. Do you have a friend, relative, 

acquaintance, or neighbor who might be 

struggling with concerns or loneliness, or 

searching for a church or direction in life?  Why 

not invite them to come to church with you to 

find the comfort, peace, and love of God we 

share here?  Invite them to come and worship 

with us, to stay for coffee and conversation 

afterward, and to get to know a bit about our 

congregation.  Maybe they will find a church 

home and encouragement for their journey 

among us.  The Lord calls us to open our doors 

and invite others to join in this ministry we 

share and this is a great time to do so! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Outreach Team is inviting people to 

make an “alternative gift” for Christmas 

toward the Tanzania United Methodist 

Church Guest House Project.  Rather than 

buy an unneeded gift, consider donating $5 

to $500 toward the plumbing and electrical 

finishing work for the guest house! The 

beautiful cards would be filled out and 

given to the recipient as their gift.  They 

will be available after church or in the 

Church Office during the week.  May this 

be one way we honor the birth of Jesus this 

year. 

 

 

In Case of Horrid Weather  

There are some rare weather-related occasions when we will 
decide to cancel church rather than have you risk your safety to 
get to worship. If such a stormy Sunday arises, call the Church 
Office any information will be on the answering machine. If 
possible, we send an email out. We pray, however, for a season 
of sunny winter Sundays! 

 

“Pray and Color” now on Wednesdays 

“Pray and Color” is a creative spiritual study being held on 

Wednesday mornings from 9:15-10:15. The study includes 

a time for sharing concerns amidst creative, spiritual and 

meditative coloring and prayer.  All are welcome. 
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December 16 

While Christmas is a time of joy for many people, it 

is a lonely time for others.  As Christians, we are 

called to share the “Good News” with people in  

need of cheer or a hug. We 

will be gathering at the 

church at 12:30 p.m. on 

Sunday, December 16 to go 

caroling at to our home-

bound members and friends.   

We’ll order pizza for  

lunch for those who would like to stay after worship. 

Afterwards, Refreshments at the Parsonage! 

So, bring your flashlights and bells, wear a Santa hat 

if you have one, and bring a bundle of Holiday 

Spirit!  Whether you sing like a bird or a frog, come 

out and share the joy of Christmas with others! 
 

December 13 
The Community Nursery School at Vincent Church 
will be having their annual Christmas program on 
Thursday, December 13 at 5:30 in the Sanctuary.  The 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƛƭƭ άǘǊŀǾŜƭέ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳǎ ǳǇ ǘƻ 
ά.ŜǘƘƭŜƘŜƳέ όǘƘŜ {ŀƴŎǘǳŀǊȅύ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ 
their gifts of song to the baby Jesus.  All are invited to 
this precious presentation. 
 
 

 

 

Worship Schedule 

 

December 2 – First Sunday of Advent 

Lighting of the Advent Candles 

Greening of the Church 

Chancel Choir Singing 

Homily   ñChristmas Gifts That Wonôt Break #1ò 

Sacrament of the Lord's Supper 

 

December 9 – Second Sunday of Advent 

Lighting of the Advent Candles 

Presentation of Our White Gifts 

Chancel Choir Singing 

Sermon   ñChristmas Gifts That Wonôt Break #2ò 

 

December 16 – Third Sunday of Advent 

Lighting of the Advent Candles 

Chancel Choir and Children’s Choir Singing 

Sermon   ñChristmas Gifts That Wonôt Break #3ò 

 

December 23 – Fourth Sunday of Advent 

Lighting of the Advent Candles 

Chancel Choir & Wesley Ringers Perform 

Sermon   ñChristmas Gifts That Wonôt Break #4ò 

 

December 24 – Christmas Eve 

     4:00 p.m.    Christmas Eve Family Service 

           Lighting of the Advent and Christ Candles 

           Carols and Scriptures 

   Children’s Christmas Musical 

  ñOut Standing in the Fieldò 

 Service of Lighting 

    10:30 p.m. Prelude Music 

    11:00 p.m. Christmas Eve Traditional Service 

         Lighting of the Advent and Christ Candles 

        Carols and Scriptures 

        Chancel Choir & Wesley Ringers Perform 

        Sermon  ñChristmas Gifts That  

Wonôt Break: The Christ Child!ò 

        Service of Candlelighting 

 

December 30 – First Sunday after Christmas 

 Lighting of the Advent and Christ Candles 

      Family Sunday (children remain in church) 

 Chancel Choir Singing 

 Sermon  ñChristmas Stories!ò 

 

 

 

Once again, have the opportunity to 

provide White Gifts for some special 

children.  

People are invited to pick up a gift 

tag from the Bulletin Board in the 

stairwell of the Education Building and 

purchase a gift for an ill child in the  

pediatric health clinics at University  

Hospital in Newark or through CUMAC in Paterson.  

Please wrap them in white tissue and a bow or ribbon. 

 This is to signify that none of the gifts are more 

important than the others.  Then, during our worship 

service on December 9, people will be invited to come 

forward and present their gifts before the altar as a 

ǘƻƪŜƴ ƻŦ ƎǊŀǘƛǘǳŘŜ ŦƻǊ DƻŘΩǎ ǳƭǘƛƳŀǘŜ ƎƛŦǘ ǘƻ ǳǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 

baby Jesus. 
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The “Search for Christian Maturity” is a retreat 

weekend experience for youth and young adults 

(grades 9-12, college students, and young adults) 

where they have an opportunity to gain greater 

insight into God’s place in their lives and ways their 

faith may find expression in the world.  This 

program is sponsored by our Conference and has had 

a deep spiritual impact on 

hundreds of young people  

over the years.  This year’s 

retreat will be held January 

4-6, 2019 at Kiddie Keep  

Well Camp in Edison, NJ.  Eryn Brogan was on the 

leadership team and would be happy to speak with 

anyone about it.  The cost is $130, though our 

church has scholarship available for any youth who 

would like to attend.  For information and 

registration materials, visit www.searchretreat.org.  

 

               CIRCLE FIVE    

Circle 5 will have a holiday 

meeting on Friday, 

December 7th at 7:00 p.m. 

at Gaylene Maichuk’s  

   home, 90 Greglawn Drive, 

Clifton - 973-667-3094. We will be assembling 

the 12 days of Christmas bags, making delivery 

assignments and sharing some holiday cheer. 
 
 

 

Monthly Mission  

“Monthly Mission” contributions  

for December are for our Vincent  

Church Care Pantry and Care  

Kitchen.  Once a month, our church Care Pantry 

distributes bags of personal care items to over 50 

families in need in our area.  Many of these 

essentials are too often ignored when bills and 

food are the top priority.  Then, in conjunction 

with several other Nutley churches, we serve over 

70 people a hot dinner meal at noon on 3-4 

Saturdays per month in our Fellowship Hall.  

Some served are seniors on a limited income, 

families and individuals struggling to get by, and 

homeless neighbors who need a good meal.  Your 

“Monthly Mission” donation (any envelope 

marked “Care Ministries”) will help provide aid to 

those in need in our area. 
 

 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
When you shop at AmazonSmile, Amazon 

donates 0.5% of the purchase price to Vincent 

United Methodist Church. The church received a 

donation of $44.34 for 2018 third quarter 

shopping – thank you to all who are participating!  

Bookmark the link 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/22-1506315 and 

support us every time you shop. 

 

 

 

 

    

         Alert 

Yes, it’s that time of year when our snowbirds 

start to migrate to the South!  We would 

appreciate it if all such folks would let the 

church office know when you’ll be leaving and 

returning, and where you will be.  If you give 

us an address, we can send your church mail to 

you there.  We’ll miss you, but have a great 

winter! 

 

 

http://www.searchretreat.org/
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We get going so 
busily at the holidays 
that it is important to 
be on the lookout for 
ά/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ aƻƳŜƴǘǎΦέ   

In this season, we all come across 
those times when we see or hear or feel the 
beauty or love or joy of Christmas.  It may be 
ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǊŀŘƛŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ ŀ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŦŀŎŜ ƻǊ ŀ ǘƻǳŎƘƛƴƎ 
holiday story or a whimsical joy!   When we 
experience these moments, it is so important 
to stop and recognize them and enjoy them.  
We could also do well to reflect on them later 
or journal about them.   

²ƘŀǘŜǾŜǊ ǿŜ ŘƻΣ ƭŜǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ Ƴƛǎǎ ǘƘƻǎŜ 
ά/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ aƻƳŜƴǘǎΣέ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǎƛƎƴǎ ƻŦ 
DƻŘΩǎ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ōŀōȅ WŜǎǳǎ ǘǊȅƛƴƎ ǘƻ 
break forth into ouǊ ǿƻǊƭŘΧŀƴŘ ƛƴǘƻ ƻǳǊ 
hearts. 
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